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Swimming 
In Year 3, in line with national curriculum 
requirements,  children are taken to 
Oldham Leisure Centre to learn to swim 
once a week in addition to their weekly 
outdoor P.E. lesson. Garnet class have 

now finished their 
lessons, and Coral 
class will take 
l e s s o n s  o n 
Thursdays for the 
rest of the year.  

Reading 
It is extremely important for 
children to read at least 3 times 
a week at home. Write in your 
child’s reading record so that they 
can become a Reading Champion 
at the end of the half term. 
Remember to encourage your 
child to login to myON 
weekly to read some 
books and complete the 
quizzes. 

Summer Term Topic  
The Ancient Egyptians and the Noble Nile! 
 

We are learning about… 
The history of the Ancient Egyptians, including when 
and where they lived, what life was like, and all their 
incredible achievements including the amazing ancient 
pyramids. Why not research King Tutankhamun? We 
will then study the River Nile as part of our Geography 
topic.  
 

In Science, we will be learning about skeletons, muscles and movement before 
studying nutrition. In art, we will create Ancient Egyptian clay cartouches and 
our own pharaoh self-portraits.  

English 
In our English, we will write incredible 
instructions on how to mummify a 
body, just like an Ancient Egyptian 
embalmer! We will then look at the 
story ‘Egyptian Cinderella’ and write 
our own versions, before moving to 
write a non-chronological report all 
about the Ancient Egyptians. 
 

Maths  
This term, we will 
learn to multiply 
using the grid 
method. It really 
helps to know our times tables, so 
keep practising the 3, 4 and 8 times 
tables. We ask that children practice 
on TT Rockstars for at least 20 
minutes a week to help them learn.  


